
 

 

 
 

 
City Council Citation 
Wayne Speight 

 

On behalf of the citizens of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer 
upon you this CITY COUNCIL CITATION in recognition of collectively 
leading the effort to revitalize and re-energize a once vacant space on Main 

Street, making it a pocket park that is a valued gathering place for 
residents, nonprofit organizations, entertainers, and visitors. 
 

We applaud you for working with MainStreets Annapolis Partnership to 
create a welcoming and inviting location in our downtown business district 

that is a resting spot for shoppers, a meeting place for organizations and a 
highly visual location that preserves the historic character of our City while 
promoting economic growth. 

 
This privately-owned and managed space on Main Street has been available 
to our locals and visitors and continues to enhance the economic vitality in 

downtown Annapolis. We thank you for your countless hours of volunteer 
service and honor you tonight for your contribution. 

 
Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
12th day of January, 2015. 


